
IMSA PAC MEETI
G MI
UTES

APRIL 28, 2001

President, Dave Kinney, opened the meeting at 11:00 am as scheduled.

ADMI
ISTRATIO
 REPORT

Principal, Eric McLaren, reported that in response to recent events at St. Charles High School, he has put
together an air quality report that will be mailed to families soon. He also reported that IMSA has practiced a

“lock down” or “shelter in place” drill.  This will become a part of regularly practiced drills throughout the

year at IMSA. The invitation committee for next year’s sophomore class is in the selection process now. They
are having to make some difficult decisions. There were over 500 applicants this year.

PRESIDE
T’S REPORT

Dave reported that this meeting will be abbreviated due to the IMSA College Day activities.  He reported that
the Friday nights at the Union chaperoned by IMSA parents has been a huge success.  They had over 150

students last Friday night.  Dave reported that at the next PAC meeting on May 12, 2001 Jr. and Sr. regional

reps will be elected and a passing of the notebooks will take place.

VICE PRESIDE
T’S REPORT

VP, Jana Fitting was absent due to a family matter.

SECRETARY’S REPORT

No report

TREASURER’S REPORT

Treasurer, Don Cooper, reported that $485 came in from the Annual Campaign last month.  Available funds

are $27,681.

STUDENT COUNCIL REPORT

 Next year’s Student Council President elect, Dan Yagan, represented the Student Council.  He explained that

plans are being made for Res Hall Wing competitions and an RC Appreciation Day for the end of the school
year.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

CAC

Busy with College Day

Residential Life

Chairperson, Penny Newton, reported that the committee will bring a proposal to the PAC about the lights in

the res halls next month.  The committee is seeking volunteers to chaperone three more Union nights and for

Navigation this summer for the incoming Sophomores.

Technical Committee

Chairperson, Cheryl Widman, reported that the new computers have been purchased and labeled.  IBM did a
presentation to the CNS and students on e-commerce.  The presentation was taped if anyone is interested.

The new data base to track students progress during the year will be up and running by August.

Communication Committee

Chairperson, Fred Hines, reported that Laurie Stanton will be next year’s committee chair.

Senior Banquet

The committee has been meeting regularly and today the entertainment for the dinner was discussed.  There
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will be a dance at IMSA following the Senior Dinner.

Old Business

No action taken due to lack of quorum.  The PAC will be manning a booth at the State Fair this summer and
volunteers are needed. Student Council asked for financial help sending student to Great America on a

science field trip. Dave encouraged everyone to eat at the BBQ out in the parking lot sponsored by the PAC.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted by,

Pam Gast

PAC Secretary

posted August 6, 2001

Return to IMSA main page  | Return to Parents Association Page
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